
 

 
CBD and CEDRIE partner for a 2-day symposium on the 

enhanced phase of implementation of the CBD 
 
 

 
 

 

On 23 May 2006, several Canadian universities and research institutions signed a 
Letter of Intent with the Convention on Biological Diversity (CBD). As part of this 
partnership, the universities and research institutes will help promote awareness of 
critical biodiversity issues, as well as the work of the CBD. On 17-18 May 2007, the 
research center CEDRIE, of the University of Montreal, will be hosting a 2-day 
symposium exploring the enhanced phase of implementation of the CBD. The Executive 
Secretary, Mr. Ahmed Djoghlaf, along with Secretariat staff, will be participating in the 
discussions. For more information, please visit the following web site: 
http://www.cerium.ca/article4244.html 
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